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December 17, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas, Lawrence.

Dear "Phog":

I appreciate very much your letter of the l4th,
relative to treatment for Bob's ankle. I did not like to

bother you in the matter, but having once had a bad ankle
myself I know what it means and Bob has had a little trouble

for two or three years, although not serious. I was afraild
he would be a little hesitant about coming around for treat-
ment and I thought a word from you would be helpful. Anyway,

I am most appreciative.

You will not receive this letter untlil you are

back from your southern trip. I trust your team gets to
clicking and you have a successful trip and also a success-

fful seasone.

With kindest personal regards and the Season's
Greetings, I am

Yours sirc erely,

G
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